
ONEIDA COUNTY OPIOID RESPONSE
RFP #2023-357
Questions & Answers

1. Question: So, do you apply to $300,000 and attach the extra amounts or do you have to submit a whole different proposal?
a. Answer: $300,000 is the preferred maximum for proposals. If the proposal requests more than the preferred maximum of $300,000, further information should be provided on why that is being requested. There is no cap on the number of proposals an organization can submit, but there is a cap of two awards per eligible organization. 

2. Question: I do not currently provide services in Oneida County but intend to if awarded this opportunity. Am I eligible? 
a. Answer: Yes – if an organization will be providing services in Oneida County if awarded this opportunity, they are eligible to apply. Their proposal should outline their project details and explain how they will serve Oneida County residents. 
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